
27.09.2024  

 

 

 

 

This week in maths we have been rounding numbers to the nearest 10,100 and 
1000 including solving many complex problems. We have also been adding and 
subtracting 10, 100 and 1000 to numbers.  

In English, we have been writing news reports linked to the 
text ‘The Phone Booth in Mr Hirota’s Garden’. Alongside this, 
we have continued to read our class book ‘Running Wild’, 
learning a lot about life in the rainforest.  

Applying our learning about different animal groups in 
science, we have been using classification keys or branching 
databases to sort various animals including those we met 
during our visit from Jungle Jonathon.  

Important dates: 

Wednesday 2nd October – Harvest festival at the church. 
Please remember to bring in food items for donation.  

 

 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
Next week in maths we will be finishing 
our learning on place value before 
moving on to looking at multiples of 6, 
7, 9, 25 and 1000.  
 
In English, we will continue to use the 
book ‘The Phone Booth in Mr Hirota’s 
Garden’ to develop character in 
preparation for writing our own version 
of the story.  
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics  
 
TTRS – we will be learning our 
remaining times tables this year and as 
the Multiplication Check will take place 
in the summer, regular practise is vitally 
important.  


